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Nicole Stickney

From: Alison Cable <alison@futurewise.org>
Sent: Friday, August 31, 2018 4:18 PM
To: Nicole Stickney
Cc: Rick White; Tim Trohimovich; Chris Wierzbicki
Subject: Futurewise Let to PC on Pasco UGA Expansion Aug 31 2018
Attachments: Futurewise Let to PC on Pasco UGA Expansion Aug 31 2018.pdf

Dear Ms. Stickney, 
 
Please find attached Futurewise’s comment letter to the Franklin County Planning Commission on CPA 2018-03 
the proposed City of Pasco urban growth area (UGA) expansion. We appreciate the opportunity to comment and 
the additional analysis that you have provided on behalf of the County; however, Futurewise recommends that the 
proposed City of Pasco UGA expansion be denied for three independent reasons: the expansion is oversized, the 
expansion will lead to the conversion of agricultural lands with adverse impacts on the Franklin County economy, 
and the expansion will adversely impact the operations and potential for expansion of the Tri-Cities Airport again 
adversely impacting the county economy. Our concerns are detailed in the attached letter. 
 
Thank you for your consideration.  Enclosures to follow in a separate email. 
 
Alison Cable 

Tri-Cities Program Manager 

 
206-343-0681 x114 

connect:   

futurewise.org 
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  Items received with this email and a 2nd email rec'd the same day are available online:

  Futurewise Comment Letter dated August 31, 2018:  https://tinyurl.com/y8ur2cn5

  Gilmore Land Availability Report:  https://tinyurl.com/y957pelq

  Urban Sprawl and the cost of public services:  https://tinyurl.com/y9cmzw77


